
  

 

Primient is providing the data contained in this letter in good faith for your information only. The data is based on available 
information in our possession as at the date of this letter. Prospective purchasers are advised to conduct their own tests, studies, 
and regulatory review to determine the fitness of Primient products for their particular purposes, product claims, or specific 
applications. 
 

2200 E. Eldorado Street  +1 (217) 423-4411 

Decatur, IL 62521  primient.com 

USA 

External use permitted Internal Use Only 

 
January 9th, 2023 

 

FDA Food Safety Modernization Act – Biennial Registration Renewal 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter confirms that Primient complies with 21 CFR Part 1, Subpart H - Registration of Food 
Facilities, § 415 of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act including amendments made by § 
102 of the Food Safety Modernization Act (FSMA), and Public Health Security and Bioterrorism 
Preparedness and Response Act of 2002 (the Bioterrorism Act). All our domestic and foreign 
facilities, that supply ingredients to the USA, have completed the biennial Federal Food 
Registration during the October 1st to December 31st, 2022, re-registration window. These FDA 
registration numbers, however, are confidential and as such, Primient does not provide these 
numbers as a matter of course. These numbers will be provided to Customs when requested by 
Customs Officials. 
 
If any questions or concerns regarding our FDA registrations or request for additional 
information, please notify your local Primient representative. Thank you! 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Taiwo Misra 
Global Food Safety & Quality Manager 
Primient 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
  


